[bookmark: _MailOriginal]From: Bobbi Welch - MISO
Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2021 8:36 AM
Subject: RE: [EXT]NAESB WEQ Request for Formal Comments – Due Friday, September 10, 2021

Dear NAESB,

MISO appreciates the opportunity to comment on Standards Request R21002 – Request to review NAESB WEQ Business Practice Standards definition for System Operating Limit following NERC's proposal to revise the definition for System Operating Limit (SOL) in the NERC Glossary. MISO supports the intent of the recommendation to align the NAESB Glossary and relevant NAESB WEQ Business Practice Standards (-000, -001, -004, -008 and -023) that use the term SOL with the revised, industry approved definition for SOL pending approval at FERC under Docket RM21-19-000. 

The only item that wasn’t clear to us was the timing for implementation. To avoid any potential conflict, MISO recommends the SOL definition at NAESB go into effect on the same date that the same SOL definition becomes effective (currently pending approval at FERC under Docket RM21-19-000) in the NERC Glossary.

Thank you for your consideration!

Bobbi

-----Original Message-----
From: naesbmail@naesb.org <naesbmail@naesb.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2021 4:31 PM
To: Bobbi Welch <BWelch@misoenergy.org>
Subject: [EXT]NAESB WEQ Request for Formal Comments – Due Friday, September 10, 2021

Dear WEQ Members and Interested Industry Participants,

The following recommendation was approved by the WEQ Standards Review Subcommittee in support of Standards Request R21002.  An industry comment period begins today, August 11, 2021, and ends at the close of business on Friday, September 10, 2021 for the following WEQ recommendation:

Recommendation:
Standards Request R21002 – Request to review NAESB WEQ Business Practice Standards definition for System Operating Limit following NERC's proposal to revise the definition for System Operating Limit in the NERC Glossary.

Recommendation: https://protect2.fireeye.com/v1/url?k=06775ae0-59ec63ce-06771435-86c89b3c9da5-b5ac6dad3276de67&q=1&e=a476780e-a35c-4256-ab9b-52b6cbc4ce74&u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.naesb.org%2Fmember_login_check.asp%3Fdoc%3Dweq_r21002_rec_081121.docx

All interested parties, regardless of membership status within NAESB, are eligible to submit comments for consideration.  The WEQ Executive Committee will review and consider the recommendation for vote at the meeting following the close of the comment period.  This meeting will be open, as all NAESB meetings, and we encourage those who submit comments to attend.

All comments received by the NAESB office by end of business on Friday, September 10, 2021 will be posted on the Request and Standards Activity Applicable to Wholesale Electric Quadrant page (https://protect2.fireeye.com/v1/url?k=8fa721bf-d03c1891-8fa76f6a-86c89b3c9da5-cdc90bc8d74ae2e4&q=1&e=a476780e-a35c-4256-ab9b-52b6cbc4ce74&u=http%3A%2F%2Fnaesb.org%2Fweq_request.asp) and forwarded to the WEQ Executive Committee members for their consideration.  If you have difficulty downloading the recommendation, please call the NAESB office at (713) 356-0060.

Best Regards,
Caroline Trum
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